Memorandum

Date: September 29, 2011
i

To: Clerk of the Board

0,
From: Kathy Gallagher, DireCigryMe

Subject: Withdraw Notice for Workforce Investment Act (WIA) Youth
Contracts for October 4, 2011 T

LATe
CC: Raymond L.. McDonald, Executive Director, WiB ( Dior }
Victor Zambrano, CFO, Department of Social Services M

The Department of Socials Services is withdrawing Departmental ltem #4 related
to the WIA Youth Contracts scheduled for October 4, 2011 Board of Supervisors
Agenda.



